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Statement of Significant Changes in relation to primary Wholesale Charges - Yorkshire 
Water Services Ltd – Charges 2018-19.  

 
This statement of significant changes is published in line with the “Wholesale charging rules 
issued by the Water Services Regulation Authority under sections 66E and 117I of the Water 
Industry Act 1991” section A4. This updates the previous statement published in July 2017. 
 
 
Primary wholesale charges 
 
Primary Service Charges are for the delivery of water and the removal and treatment of foul, 
trade effluent and other discharges from eligible premises. The charges are set out in the 
Wholesale Charges Scheme. We do not intend to make any significant changes for 2018/19 to 
the structure or methodology for calculating such charges. 
 
We are currently considering how we will separate out the charges for the reception, treatment 
and disposal of foul water, trade effluent, highway drainage and surface water drainage, per the 
Wholesale Charging Rules this will be in place for the charge year commencing April 2020.  

 
 
 
 


